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            Being the best you can be.  

Dear Parents and Carers. 

We’ve all been making the most of the beautiful sunshine this week, and it has been wonderful to see the chil-
dren enjoying their time outdoors. In OPAL, we introduced a brand-new large digging area, giving children the 
chance to explore, get their hands dirty, and engage in creative outdoor play. They have absolutely loved dig-
ging up the soil and filling the tyres, showing fantastic teamwork and enthusiasm. Perhaps a little rain would 
help soften the ground—something to look forward to in the coming weeks! 

 
Well Done to Our Pupils! 
A huge well done to all the children who have completed their assessments this week! We know they have 
worked incredibly hard, and we are so proud of their efforts. These assessments are an important part of their 
learning journey, helping teachers understand progress and identify any areas where extra support may be 
needed. I'm sure your child's teacher will be happy to discuss their progress with you during parents' evening. 

 
Parent Consultation Evenings – 9th & 10th April 
Our parent consultation evenings will be taking place on Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th April. This is a 
valuable opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher, celebrate their achievements, and discuss their progress 
and any areas for development. We encourage all parents to book a session through Teachers2Parents to en-
sure you have time to speak with your child's teacher. If you have any questions or need help with the booking 
process, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office. 

 
Autism Awareness Month – Raising Understanding & Acceptance 
April marks the start of World Autism Awareness Month, an important time to come together as a community 
to raise awareness, foster acceptance, and promote a society where autistic people are supported, understood, 
and empowered. Throughout the month, we will be sharing information and running activities to help children 
develop a greater understanding of autism and the importance of inclusion. A huge thank you to the parents 
who brought this special occasion to our attention—we look forward to celebrating it together. Keep an eye out 
for updates on upcoming events! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Trust Conference – A Day of Collaboration & Learning 
On Friday 28th March, our Trust Conference took place, bringing together staff from across the 11 schools 
within our trust. This annual event is a fantastic opportunity for teachers and staff to connect, share best prac-
tices, and gain new insights to enhance our teaching and learning. It was an inspiring day filled with discus-
sions, workshops, and ideas that we are excited to bring back into our classrooms. By working together as a 
trust, we continue to strengthen our commitment to providing the best possible education for all our children. 

Have a good week 

Mrs Sugars 

 

 

 



  Dates for your Diary 

                                                   

      

  Friday 4th April                                  Miss Dolman’s Class (4 3) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

 Wed 9th & Thurs 10th April             Parent Consultations  2pm—6pm 

  Thursday 10th April                          Values assembly EYFS, KS1, KS2 (parents invited) 

                                                              PFA Raffle—more details to follow. 

   Friday 11th April                             Mr Evans Class (R 3) Assembly 9am (parents invited) 

                                                              EYFS/KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade 

                                                              KS2—Design an Egg 

                                           

                                  Half Term Break—Monday 14th April—Friday 25th April 

   

  Monday 28th April                          Summer Term  —Return to School 

   Friday 23rd May                        The Cove (Miss Dallaway & Mrs Newman’s Classes)  

  Wednesday 4th June                      Year 1 Trip—Black Country Museum 

  Friday 4th July                                   Year 2 Trip—Western Super Mare  

  Wednesday 16th July                            Year 6 Leavers Disco 

  Thursday 17th July                              Year 6 Trip—Drayton Manor Park 
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R 1 Haneen & Lola 2 2  4 3 Ava & Isla G 

R 2 Adonis & George 2 3 Jack & Remiliah 5 1 Harleen & Imogen 

R 3 Ryder & Evneet 3 1 Sophie & Jasmine 5 2 Zak & Alicia-Rose 

1 1  3 2 Frankie & Amelia 5 3  Alyssa & Livie 

1 2  3 3 Sara & Reuban 6 1  

1 3  4 1 Avayah & Ruben 6 2  

2 1  4 2  6 3  

Cove 

1 

 Cove 

2 

Dolcie Nurs

ery 

Kairo & Mina 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group         

 R 1   90%     1 2   90%         2 1  92%           3 1   94% 

 

                                             4 3    94%       5 3   94%               6 3   94% 

                                             

Our school target is 93%.  Attendance matters! 
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                    Our Fibbersley Stars for this week. 

                                 Well done to... 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the 

school’s communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via Class-

charts, telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  

support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 



                           School Meals—IMPORTANT—Please Read 

We encourage you to book your child’s school meal via Parent Pay in advance  

or the same morning before 8 AM. This way you will know what your child is eating at 

school, and also stay on track with your payments, stay in credit and also save time if you 

child as come through the office and missed registration.   Please be aware, If you pay for 

your child's meals  when pre-booking—if they are absent from school you will have to 

cancel the meal for that day/week via Parent Pay or it will still be charged to your 

account.  

Not sure how to do this? 

If you are in any doubt how to book, (Its easy and more convenient once you know how!) 

please call the school office and talk to a member of staff who will happily show you how. 

If you have to pay for your Child’s school meals please can you ensure your  

account is kept in credit. 

Should there be any problems with payments please contact our Finance Assistant 
Wendy Lewis via main reception. 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office each morning of their absence to record it. 

State their name, class number and the reason for absence.   

Please do not send absence messages via class charts. 

 School Time: Start of the day-main gates open at 8.40am  and classroom doors will open at 8,45am.  

School starts at 8.55am.  End of the day– main gates will open at 3.10am.  The school day ends at 3,15pm. 

No-one, including siblings under the age of 16 are allowed to drop off or collect children from school. 

Thankyou.  

To adhere to our school  policy , if your child has sickness or tummy upset, please keep them home for 2 

days After the last bout of illness.                           

 Medications/Inhalers 

Please bring any medications through to the school office. All medications/inhalers need to be in their    

original box, in date and labelled with the child’s name. Medicines purchased from pharmacy require a     

label printed at pharmacy with the child’s name on. A pupil medication form will need to be completed at 

each new term. 

            Being the best you can be.  


